
Dear Editors, 

Please find below the requested document. We would like to provide the following 
additional explanations: 

The corresponding author is a non-native speaker of English, but has worked in the 
United States for several years, and is publishing articles in English for more than 
20 years. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if there are any further questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert Jaster 

(corresponding author) 

 

Language certificate 

Not applicable 

 


